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DRIGINAL: ENGLIEH

LETTER DATED 20 MAY 1992 FROM THE ?RBSIDm OF THE SECURITY
.COUNCIL ADDRESSED TO THE SBCRBTM!!-GEH‘SRAL

1 have the homour to Snmrm you that ypur lettat dated 15 May 1992
(§/23987) concerning the extension of the services of 39 military observers in
the United Nations Observer Mission in El Salvador (ONUSAL) has been brow;bt
to the sttention of the members of the Cnum;n, 'fhey aqree with the
recommendatmn of your letter.

L (ﬁigzmd‘ Peter HOHEWFELLWER
‘ e quidem; of the Security Councxl
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